Montana Department
of Environmental Quallty

August 10, 2022

Lynne D Edens

Montana Northwest Company
PO Box 8777
Missoula MT 59807

RE: Grant Creek Center Phase II Lots 22A and 22B
Municipal Facilities Exclusion

EQ# 23-1120

City of Missoula

Missoula County

Dear Ms. Edens;

This is to certify that the information and fees received by the Department of Environmental Quality relating to
this subdivision are in compliance with 76-4-127, MCA. Under 76-4-125(1)(d), MCA, this subdivision is not
subject to review, and the Declaration can be filed with the county clerk and recorder.

Plans and specifications must be submitted ‘when extensions of municipal facilities for the supply of water or
disposal of sewage are proposed 76-4-131. Construction of water or sewer extensions prior to DEQ, Public Water
Supply Section’s approval is prohibited, and is subject to penalty as prescribed in Title 75, Chapter 6 and Title
76, Chapter 4.

Grant Creek Center Phase II Lots 22A and 22B Municipal Facilities Exclusion will consist of 2 Lots.

Sincerely,

HMargarite Juar:z Thomas

Section Supervisor

Engineering Bureau

Department of Environmental Quality
(406) 755-8956

Email MJuarezThomas@mt.gov
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